
Service Closures  
As the scope of Durham Region Health Department’s COVID-19 response expands to address both 
Vaccine administration and Case and Contact management, the Health Department is temporarily 
closing the following services effective Friday March 12, 2021 at 5:00 pm: 

• Sexual Health Clinic (virtual & in-person consultations) 
• Breastfeeding Clinic (virtual & in-person consultations) 

Clients can continue to access telephone support through the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-
841-2729. 

We will provide an update when we are able to restore these services. 

For more information about Health Department programs please go to the Health Care Provider website 
durham.ca/HCP or call the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-841-2729.

March 11, 2021 

https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/resources--for-health-care-providers.aspx



